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Martha has been with Kenana Knitters for the last 13 years having 
joined us in 2005. She was encouraged joined the knitters by her mother 
who was also a knitter.  

 

Martha is a mother to 4 children, 3 boys and 1 girl. Her oldest child 
Elizabeth who is 14 years old suffers from severe physical disability 
and epilepsy. When she initially started working at Kenana Martha was 
able to come to work with her daughter.  This was a welcome relief 
from the drudgery of long days spent at home as the primary care giver 
for her daughter. With her income from knitting she is able to employ 
someone to assist with the work at home and in the care for Elizabeth.  

 

I want to thank Kenana for giving me an opportunity to become a knit-
ter. The homeopathic clinic has been a great support for my daughter’s 

illness. Through Kenana I am able to obtain medicine for my daugh-
ter’s epilepsy. I am truly grateful to Kenana Knitters.  
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